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Dear Choir Member, Future of the Norfoik Millenium Male Voice Choir

Since David and Neil's announcement, on the 17" of November, that they both intend to leave it choir
after the fast main concert in December 2009, | have taken it upon myself to try and asceilgin e
wishes of the choir members as to the future of the choir.

As you will realise, there will be a need for a new Musical Direclor,together with some foan of
Management Committee which | feel is necessary to run a choir of our size.

| feel that it would be a great shame if the choir were to finish! What do you think?

| am asking these questions in plenty of time, knowing from past experiences, how difficult itis to cbiain
the services of a competent Musical Director, and | feel that if we were to decide to continue as & chair,
then we will need several months to obtain a person to fill this post!

Wouid you compiete the form attached so as to give an idea of what in fact you wani {o happen, and
return it o me within the next two weeks!
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